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Sassenus, Nikki

From: Miller, Jessika <Jessika.Miller@cityofdenton.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 2:14 PM
To: Miller, Jessika
Subject: Internal Job Opportunity

Good afternoon, 
 
The position of Customer Service Supervisor in the Customer Service department is now open to internal applicants. 
The deadline to apply is 11:59 PM on Wednesday, February 23, 2022. 
 
Those interested may apply by visiting the Human Resources page on Sharepoint, click on “Careers,” and then click on 
“Internal Job Opportunities.”  
The position is only open to current City of Denton employees. 
 
If you are connected to the City Network, click here to review the job posting and apply.  
 
 
**TIMEKEEPERS: Please share this information with anyone that does not have access to email. 
 
Our Goal is to serve YOU!  Click here to tell us how we are doing. 
 
Jessika Miller 
Talent Acquisition Specialist 
City of Denton, TX 
(940) 349-7891 
www.dentonjobs.com 

 
 
FREE Emotional Support:  
The Optum HelpLine is a free emotional support line open to anyone and is answered 24/7. The HelpLine can 
be reached at 866-342-6892 and is staffed by professionally trained mental health experts.  
 
If you or someone you know is feeling overwhelmed by the COVID-19 pandemic, help is available. 
Please call the toll-free HHSC COVID-19 Mental Health Support Line at 833-986-1919 to speak with a 
mental health professional for help dealing with stress, anxiety, or depression. 
 
 
 


